
October 28, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Steve Hill 

841 Mantua Blvd. 

Sewell, NJ 08080 

 

Dear Mr. Hill 

 

Enclosed please find copies of selected documents donated by the families of Jim Garrison and 

Edward Wegmann.  I have also enclosed a copy of the recently released FBI document, number 

124-10144-10086, dated December 1, 1966. 

 

I have added your name to the mailing list so that you will be kept apprised of the activities of the 

Review Board.  Thank you for your interest in the work of the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures  


